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Committee/Group Name: Transitional Services Committee  

The Transitional Services Group is an ad hoc task group formed in September 2019 to organize weekly 

church services from February through June 2020, the period of time between Brian’s retirement and 

the interim minister’s arrival. 

Members include Beth Jenkins and Yvonne Mireau, co-chairs; along with Rhonda Jesson, administration, 

and members Karen Bilida, Jennifer Askey, Jeff Bisanz, Pauline Atwood, Audrey Brooks, Marilyn Gaa, 

Corine Jackson, and Doug Eastwell, with service leader support from John Pater. 

There was a small budget for honorariums for guest speakers, but interest in creating weekly services 

was primarily found among the church membership resulting in high quality, well organized services to 

date. Services have also been planned to fill the schedule to the conclusion of this church year.  

With the new COVID-19 restrictions on public gatherings in March 2020, a heartfelt "thank you!" goes 

out to Karen Bilida and Scott Harrison for volunteering so much time and expertise in converting 

services to Zoom format, with the help of Rhonda Jesson and Bill Lee.  
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